
 

Update: Annual General Meeting and Departmental 
Bargaining Chamber 
 
The Annual General Meeting (AGM) and Departmental Bargaining Chamber (DBC) were held on 2 
September 2020. During the AGM, the Administrator read out the vote weights of the 2020/21-
financial year to the Chamber as follows:  
 
PSA (UNIPSA; NUPSAW; HOSPERSA; NPSWU; SSAPSA) has 44,39%; Nehawu has 53,47% and 
Popcru has 2,14%. 
 
The AGM proceeded to hold elections for the Chairperson and two Vice-Chairpersons. Dr Mathebula 
was re-elected as the Chairperson of the chamber whilst Mr J Lambani and Ms M Mothiba were also 
re-elected as Vice-Chairpersons for the employer and labour respectively.  
 
The DBC followed immediately after the AGM, but the employer requested a postponement owing to 
the unavailability of its chief negotiator. Labour reluctantly agreed to the postponement but voiced 
displeasure at the employer’s request. Parties agreed to hold the DBC on 16 September 2020. 
 
Members will be updated on developments.  
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